
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear Sir/Madam 

 

The Regulatory Reform (Fire Safety) Order 2005 (as amended) 

Premises:  Piccadilly Cinema, Green Lane Road, Leicester, Leicestershire, LE5 3TH 

 
Application for New Premises Licence Basement Restaurant and Bar at the above 

address 

 

The Fire Authority hereby acknowledges receipt of the above applications for registration 

but has some queries and conditions to add to the licence if approved.  

 

The Authority brings to your attention the Regulatory Reform (Fire Safety) Order 2005 (as 

amended). Under this order, the responsible person must ensure that a suitable and 

sufficient Fire Risk Assessment is carried out for the premises/event. This must be 

completed by a competent person and must be recorded and made available for 

inspection by the Fire Authority. 

 

Leicestershire Fire and Rescue Service has noted that we have received two applications 

for a premises licence for the same basement area on the 14/01/2025 and 31/01/2025 for 

what appears to be the same proposed basement restaurant Machhi Restaurant and 

Bar and one for Tandel Restaurant and Bar. Both applicants can’t be occupying the 

same premises? Please can you confirm.  

 

The premises has escape in one direction only upstairs to a final fire exit/entrance and 

therefore the premises is limited to 60 persons in number including staff.  

 

 

Our Ref: FP012086 

Your Ref:  

Please ask for: Simon Headley 

Date: 31/01/25 

 

Leicester City Council 

Licensing Authority 

115 Charles Street 

Leicester 

LE1 1FZ 

 



 

LAPP1 03/2024 

Privacy Notice 

Leicestershire Fire and Rescue Service regard your privacy as important and comply with 

the Data Protection Act 2018. The personal information we hold about you will be used in 

order for us to ensure compliance with the Regulatory Reform (Fire Safety) Order 2005 (as 

amended). We may also use the information to contact you to ask you about the 

service we provided, this is for our monitoring purposes. Your personal data is held 

securely on our system and will not be shared with any other third party unless we have 

lawful basis to do so. The information will be held for a period of time defined in our 

retention and disposal schedule. Further information can be obtained from our Data 

Protection Officer by emailing: dpo@leics-fire.gov.uk or telephone: 0116 210 5555. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
 

Simon Headley 

Fire Protection Inspecting Officer  

For and on behalf of the Chief Fire & Rescue Officer 


